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Ward Names 

The electoral structure review also looks at the names of wards. The position of a majority 
of Councillors was for the wards to have names that reflect suburbs contained within the 
relevant boundaries.   

The short timeframe between receiving the ERAP’s preliminary report and the deadline for 
making submissions, has not adequately enabled Council to consider the ward names 
presented. Further consultation and engagement with the Port Phillip community is required 
to ensure the ward names appropriately reflect the communities that call them home. 

Electoral Structure 

The ERAP presented three options for Port Phillip City Council’s electoral structure. 

While none of the options was considered a perfect solution, Councillors provided the 
following feedback, noting that the ERAP’s submission guide required us to respond to the 
models presented, as other electoral structures were unlikely to be considered due to time 
limitations. 

Model One  

This model was supported by a majority of Councillors. It was felt that with some changes, it 
would provide a suitable ward structure for Port Phillip.  

This model attempts to accommodate the significant population growth that will be 
experienced in some suburbs of Port Phillip, while also acknowledging that further ward 
boundary reviews will be required before future Local Government elections to ensure that 
communities receive equitable levels of representation.  

We believe that model one has the most appropriate ward boundaries to enable 
representation of different groups of voters. However, we believe some minor amendments 
to ward boundaries should be made, particularly in the North.  

A logical change would be to move the boundary of Gateway West Ward from Albert Street 
to Williamstown Road, so that Albert Street is incorporated into Gateway West Ward, as per 
the attached map. This would provide clarity for residents in this area as Bridge Street is a 
major road.  

Model Two  

This model was not supported by a majority of Councillors. 

While the southern section of this model was considered appropriate, the northern 
boundaries, including the Port Melbourne, Kirrip Park and South Melbourne wards, should 
be modified.  

It was felt that the ward boundaries presented in the northern section of model three, would 
be more suitable. Particularly, the use of Bay Street as a boundary of the Port Melbourne 
and Kirrip Park wards was not ideal, as the ERAP itself noted in its preliminary report.  

Model two has sound ward boundaries to enable representation of different groups of 
voters, however we believe that the North ward boundaries should be redrawn, to 
incorporate the North wards reflected in Model three. 






